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Angel Bolques

From: Vincent Roberts <vincent.roberts@hpr.vi.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2025 8:56 AM
To: Angel Bolques
Cc: Judy Torres; Ana M. Castillo
Subject: Apology for Missed Hearing – Paul E. Joseph Stadium

This email was sent from someone outside of Legislature of the Virgin Islands. Always use caution 
when opening attachments, clicking links from unknown senders or when receiving unexpected 
emails. 

Dear Senator Bolques, 

I hope this message finds you well. 

I am writing to sincerely apologize for my absence from today’s hearing regarding the Paul E. Joseph Stadium. 
Unfortunately, I only received a copy of the memo outlining the details of the hearing this morning, which 
included my scheduled testimony at 11:00 AM. 

As you may be aware, the Department of Sports, Parks, and Recreation’s role in this project is limited to the 
management of the facility after its completion. The construction management and procurement process falls 
under the jurisdiction of other agencies.  

I regret any inconvenience my absence may cause and remain fully committed to supporting the work being 
done by you and your office. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 
 

Vincent Roberts 

Commissioner Nominee of the Department of Sports, Parks & Recreation 
Department of Sports, Parks and Recreation 
8201 Subbase, Suite 206 
St. Thomas, VI 00802 

The information contained in this communication, and in any accompanying documents, may constitute confidential or proprietary. If 
you are not the intended recipient of this message, then you may not disclose, print, copy, or disseminate this information, nor take any 
action in reliance on this information. If you have received this communication in error, please reply and notify the sender (only) and 
then delete the message. Unauthorized interception of e-mail communications is a violation of federal criminal law.  
 


